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An exciting English lesson 

Welcome to our school, Mr Balian! 

Our English teacher, Mrs Schuster, said these words 
in the beginning of the English lesson on 23rd April 

2009. Mr Balian 
from the USA is a 
student at 

Bergakademie 
Freiberg. He was 
at our school to 
tell the pupils 
from form 7b 
about his 
hometown and 
his life. It was 
very interesting 

for all to speak with him and to listen to his report 
about cultural differences. We thank Mrs Meyer, 
Vanessa’s mum, for her idea to invite a special 
guest!” 
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